



Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School Newsletter

Issue 4: 2nd October 2020



Next week the children in:

Reception will be starting to think about Harvest. Year 1 will be shape explorers.

Year 2 will be be roving reporters, reporting on events during the Great Fire of London.

Year 3 will be experiencing different cultures through stories.

Year 4 will be will be having fun being scientists as they explore the strength of magnets...are you feeling the full force of this lesson children?

Year 5 will be magically transforming into their favourite character as they enter the World of Hogwarts. **Year 6 will be** studying and creating works of art in the style of Hans Holbein: King's Painter to King Henry VIII!



There are some moments in the day that just take your breath away – this was one of them. Year 6 watched the fog surrounding the bridge, slowly disperse. Amazing experiences that show us how lucky we are at Bishop Cornish to have these magnificent views.

Eight children from Year 4, 5 and 6 recently had their poems published in a beautiful new poetry book. Their poems were amazing and were written during Mrs Williams' extra-curricular 'Creative Writing Club' which she ran before lockdown. Well done all of you.

As part of their work on Islam Year 5 have been using their art skills to draw a mosque. The illustrations were truly amazing and showed detail and precision.



Please remember to complete the online consent form for the nasal flu vaccine. This can be found on the school website in the news section. If you do not sign up your child will not be vaccinated. Thank you







I am pleased with the way my child has settled into school.		
Agree (strongly)	Disagree	Don't know
98% (70%)	1%	1%
2. I am pleased with the way my child has been		
supported as he/she returned to school in		
September.		
Agree (strongly)		Don't know
96% (66%)	3%	1%
3. My child is happy in school.		
c. My child is happy in school.		
Agree (strongly)	Disagree	Don't know
96% (64%	2%	2%
4. I have been made aware of what my child will		
be learning this year and know where to find		
this information.		
Agree (strongly)	Disagree	Don't know
79% (36%)	15%	6%
5. I am confident that I can approach a member		
of staff if I have any concerns or questions.		
Agree (strongly)	Disagree	Don't know
97% (68%)	2%	1%
6. The school is very supportive of my child's		
social and emotional welfare.		
	Disagree	Don't know
95% (64%)	3%	2%
7. We are happy with the measures in place to		
protect my child in the COVID-19 pandemic.		
Agree (strongly)	Disagree	Don't know
98% (66%)	0%	2%
8. I am concerned about my child's transition to		
secondary school as a result of time missed in		
school.		
Agree (strongly)	Disagree	Don't know/NA
19% (4%)	18%	63%
9. Communication between the school and		
home is effective.		
Agree (strongly)	Disagree	Don't know
96% (52%)	3%	1%
, 0,0 (02,0)	0,0	1,70



Thank you so much for your response to our Parent Questionnaire. We received 148 responses and are now working to address some of the issues where some parents expressed a concern or required additional information. Here are the results. (% have been rounded to the nearest whole.)

We are already starting to respond to some of your questions and queries. Thank you so much for all the kind words – they have really lifted all the staff. ©

The Reception children are having such fun in school – they are amazing us all with the way they have settled. Here they are making coloured feelings bottles, each representing a different emotion.







Year 4 went hunting for evidence of unicorns living in the woods – I wonder what they found?



